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Our Annual Hot Dog Night
was a huge success. Those
attending our July Meeting
enjoyed hot dogs, chili, potato
salad, macaroni salad, chips,
and fruits and vegetables.
Refreshments Chair Allison
Paker made two desserts for
everyone to enjoy. Allison
would like to thank Steve
Kooij, Dorothy Galovich-Call,
and Sally Johnson for their
tremendous help in the kitchen.
Tony Yu and Keith Scott also
helped in the kitchen. A big
thank you also goes to those
members who brought
additional food: Gordon
Stubbs, Briita Ehlers, Ron
Ishizaki, Tony Yu, and Sally
Johnson.
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Good times were had by

all at the joint San Jose and

Included in this newsletter is
an order form for next year’s
medals. The new medal orders
will be done by subscription
only. A medal will only be made
for you if you have pre-ordered
it. This applies to golden
bronze, copper, and numbered
and un-numbered silver
medals. So if you want a
medal, fill out the order form
and turn it into Gordon Stubbs
by October 25, 2010.

Our 2011 medal features
Gordon Donnell In Loving
Memory.
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Our next meeting is Other
Summer vacation is almost
over, and the kids will be
headed back to school. We’ll
be headed for our August
meeting where we will have
Other Hobbies Night! Of
course, we’ll also have our
auction, show and tell, and
raffle!

Here are August’s raffle prizes:
1) Australia 1989 1/20 oz.
PLATINUM Koala Proof
2) 1834 Bust dime
3) 1921 Morgan dollar PCGS MS
63
4) 2010 American Silver Eagle
5) 1986 Statue of Liberty two-
piece commemorative Proof Set
6) 1992 US Premier Silver Proof
Set
7) Belgium 1951 “Four Kings” 100
Francs silver crown
8) THE BOOK: All the Money in
the World by ANA Curator
Douglas Mudd (retail $24.95)
9) 1967 Special Mint Set
S Note (red seal)
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Cupertino Coin Clubs’ Picnic
held July 31st. Cooks Fred
Davis and SJCC Picnic
Chair Keith Scott made hot
dogs, hamburgers, and
chicken for the 31 attendees.
A bountiful buffet of food that
goes well with hot dogs was
enjoyed also. CCC Picnic
Chair Lyle Okamoto called
the raffle where almost
everyone won a prize. He
(cont’d page 3)

Hobbies’ Night where you can
bring in and share another item
you collect or another fun
activity you do. Another item
you collect could be LEGO Star
Wars mini-figures, fortune
cookie fortunes, or shot
glasses. Other fun activities
may include cross stitching,
baking, or beading. It’s always
interesting to hear about the
other activities of our fellow
numismatists, so bring yours to
the club on Wednesday!



July Meeting Minutes

Minutes from the General
Meeting on July 14, 2010

• Call to Order- 7:30 pm
• Auction with auctioneer Ken Barr,
clerk Bill Hurja, and runner Ron
Ishizaki
• Break for Hot Dogs!
• After the break, Martha gave a
thank you to everyone who helped
put together the Hot Dog Night!
• Announcements- Keith Scott and
Lyle Okamoto both announced the
Picnic is coming up. Lyle also
announced the Peninsula Coin
Club’s upcoming show on
November 14 and that raffle tickets
are available. Bill Hurja announced
the Liberty Numismatic Society’s
upcoming Pot Luck Dinner at Hillar
Aviation Museum on October 20.
You must bring a dish to be
admitted. Gordon Stubbs
announced that he has catalogues
still available of the San Jose Coin
Club’s medals and tokens.
• Show and Tell- 14 people
presented.
Fred Davis- ANA 25 year
membership medal
Martha Davis- 1942 Mercury Proof
Lyle Okamoto- 2010 coins
Ed Sins- 1928S Dollar, 1875 CC
Trade Dollar, and 1725 George I
Guinea
Keith Scott- Seated Liberty Half die
clashes
Ray Johnson- Love token
Ken Barr- Toivo Johnson coin
designer medals
Howard Wheeler- Odd Fellows
Badge and Brothel Token
Herb Davidson- Magnifying Glass
Bill Hurja- PPIE Dollar
Allison Paker- Metal Detector Story
Chuck White- Silver quarter & roll of
Shield pennies
Gordon Stubbs- Railroad Museum
memorabilia
Chuck Call- Warning about 1099
forms in your future and fake
certified 1916D dimes and 1932D
quarters
• Drawings- Show and Tell- Fred
Davis won a 1973 US Mint Set.
Membership- Don Ehlers won a
German 1972D Mark Silver Olympic
Commemorative.

• Coby Beltran gave a talk on South
African currency. Ray Johnson gave
Part One of a talk on the Evolution
of the Nickel.
• Sally gave Coby Beltran an ANA
Grading Guide donated by Dr. David
Goya and a World Cup Coin.
• Minutes from the June 24, 2010
Board Meeting were read and
approved.
• New Business- Gordon Stubbs
said the next newsletter will include
an order form for next year’s
medals. If you don’t place your order
in advance, then the medal won’t be
ordered. Karl Jagenburg said there
would be a Train Show this
weekend at the Fairgrounds.
• Raffle- Grand Prize was won by
Rich Medefesser.
• Adjournment- 9:41 pm

From the Board Meeting on
July 26, 2010

• Call to Order- 7:36 pm
• Welcome 11 seated members and
two guests- Steve Kooij and Ron
Ishizaki
• Recording Secretary- Minutes from
the General Meeting on July 14,
2010 were read and approved.
• Medals- Gordon wants to melt old
silver medals to lower the cost of
next year’s medals. A worksheet
was handed out with numbers and
costs on it. A discussion followed. Al
moved to melt 50 medals. Keith
seconded. The highest numbers
from year’s past will be melted. The
motion carried. Another worksheet
was handed out showing the
breakdown of costs for the 2011
medals. Order forms are being
printed soon. They will also be put
online for people to fill out and print.
• Treasurer- Ray has archived the
club check register from April 30,
2010 back. A quarterly financial
report was given. All expenses and
rent have been paid. Ray
emphasized that people requesting
reimbursement or turning in money
must have the white or green slip
filled out. Ray asked for a change in
the way we handle the auction cash
as it has come up short twice. Bill
Hurja, Auction Chair, is taking the
auction money of $171.50 and will
be accountable for it.
• Picnic- The picnic is Saturday and
the current count is 23. Fred Davis

asked Picnic Chair Keith Scott what
to get from the locker. Ron Ishizaki
wondered why there would maybe
be chicken and no steak. A
discussion followed. Keith will try to
get chicken. There are 10 prizes.
• Youth- There was one youth at
Youth Night. A thank you to Dr.
David Goya was given for his youth
donations of two books titled ANA’S
Grading Standards for United States
Coins. A thank you to Ken Barr was
given also for providing the youth
prizes.
• WebMaster- We have 18,383 hits.
The picnic form is on the website.
The next meeting is Other Hobbies
Night.
• New Business- The Hot Dog Night
came to $95.96.
• Show Business a) The subject of
exhibits being non-competitive was
brought up again. Martha reported
that the CSNA was unhappy with
the judging. Ray reported that he re-
wrote the exhibit rules saying that
exhibitors must set-up their own
exhibit. Martha suggested adding
that the exhibitor must set-up or take
down their own exhibit. Ray
changed the wording on awards in
case of decision not to have awards.
Ron Ishizaki wondered about the
Kappan Award for Best in Show.
Gordon Stubbs suggested having
five judges and throwing out the
highest and lowest scores. A
discussion followed and the matter
is still undecided.
b) Ray reports that 40 dealers have
signed up. 70 tables are available.
c) We are not competing against
anything for our show.
d) We need an advertising chair.
Richard Shusterman has all the
advertising information from last
year.
e) We have dealers coming from
OR, WA, TX, and MN.
• Martha moved for adjournment at
9:09 pm and Al seconded.

August 2010 Todo Dinero Page 2



SJCC Officers & Board

President- Martha Davis
Vice President- Bill Meadows
Treasurer- Ray Johnson
Youth President- Coby Beltran
Recording Sec- Allison Paker
Corresponding Sec- Lyle Okamoto
Historian- Sally Johnson
Librarian- Ed Sins
Immed. Past Pres.- Ryan Johnson
Curator- Bill Hurja
Bourse- Ray Johnson
WebMasters- Sally & Ryan Johnson

Board Members- Fred Davis
Herb Davidson, Al Lo, Keith Scott,
Gordon Stubbs

Hall of Fame Members are Board
Members Emeritus with full voting
privileges.
The Board of Directors Meeting is on
the 4

th
Monday of each month at

7:30 pm.

Next Board Meeting:
August 23, 2010

at Denny’s Restaurant
2077 North First St, SJ

(408) 436-8481

UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS

Aug 11 SJCC General Meeting
Other Hobbies Night

Aug 23 SJCC Board Meeting

Sep 8 SJCC General Meeting
Topic: Chuck Call on
North American Silver
Bullion

Sep 27 SJCC Board Meeting

Oct 13 SJCC General Meeting
Giant Auction

Visit www.sanjosecoinclub.org for more
info. We list all Bay Area shows, SJCC
club newsletters, events, and club forms
on our web site. If you want something
added let us know. We are always
looking for speakers for our monthly
meeting. See our Program Chair for
more information.
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UPCOMING SHOWS!

• Fairfield Coin Club’s 21
st

Annual
Coin & Collectibles Show
Sunday August 15 9-4
Fairfield Community Center
1000 Kentucky St, Fairfield

• Fremont Coin Club’s 38
th

Annual
Coin Show
August 21-22 Sat: 10-5 Sun: 10-4
Elk’s Lodge
38991 Farwell Dr, Fremont

All shows are free unless noted.

UPCOMING MINT
RELEASES

• Aug 12- American Eagle One Ounce
Platinum Proof Coin: Preamble Series
• Aug 19- James Buchanan $1 Coin
Rolls
• Aug 26- 2010 US Mint Silver Proof Set
• Sep 2- First Spouse Series One-Half
Ounce Gold Coin- Buchanan’s Liberty
• Sep 2- Buchanan’s Liberty Bronze
Medal 1 5/16”

Dates are subject to change.

The Man on the
$10,000 Bill

Salmon Portland Chase was born
in 1808 in New Hampshire. He
graduated Dartmouth College and
then studied law under William Wirt
in Washington DC where he was
admitted to the bar in 1829. Chase
moved to Cincinnati, Ohio and
began defending escaped slaves
and seeking political reform to end
slavery.

In 1840, Chase was elected to
the Cincinnati City Council as a
member of the Whig Party and in
1849 was elected to the US Senate
on the Free Soil Party ticket. In
1855, he became governor of Ohio.

Chase was a leader in the
movement to form a new party
opposing the extension of slavery,
and by helping to unite liberal
Democrats with the Whig Party, he
was one of the founders of the
Republican Party. He lost the
Republican Presidential nomination
to Abraham Lincoln in 1860 but was
appointed Lincoln’s Secretary of the
Treasury in 1861. As Treasury
Secretary, Chase worked out the
details for a national banking system
that provided a stable national
currency. The first paper currency
came out in 1861 and was called
“greenbacks” because of the green
ink used.

Chase resigned his Secretary
post in 1864, and Lincoln appointed

him Chief Justice of the Supreme
Court. While Chief Justice, Chase
selected John Rock as the first
African-American attorney to
argue cases before the Supreme
Court and presided over the
impeachment of Andrew Johnson
in 1868. He did dissent on many
important cases including the
Slaughterhouse Cases in 1873.

Chase held the Chief Justice
position until his death in 1873. In
1926, his portrait was placed on
the $10,000 bill in honor of his
service to the Treasury.

THE PICNIC!

(cont’d from Page 1)

then thanked Ray Niblett for
reserving the space for the picnic in
Las Palmas Park (and for camping
out all morning to make sure no one
took it). A thank you was said to Fred
and Keith for cooking and to
everyone who brought a dish to
share. Looking forward to next year!


